
 

From: Sharon Salem <SSalem@cityofgreen.org>  
Sent: Thursday, June 6, 2019 8:47 AM 
To: Molly Kapeluck <mkapeluck@cityofgreen.org>; City Council 
<citycouncil@cityofgreen.org>; William (Bill) Chris <bchris@cityofgreen.org>; Lisa 
Sexton <lsexton@cityofgreen.org> 
Cc: Nichole Baldinger <NBaldinger@cityofgreen.org> 
Subject: Charter Review Commission 
 
The red-line version of the Charter is going to be reviewed by Nichole and me this 
afternoon.  So, the final version of the memo from the Commission will be sent to 
you after the Commission sees and reviews the red-line version, which they will 
receive today after we review it.  The Commission decided at the 6/3/19 meeting 
they needed to review a red-line version to determine if another meeting needs 
to be held.  If it does, the meeting will be Monday, June 10 @ 7 pm.   Either way, 
the report to Council will be sent by the Charter deadline on or before June 12. 
 
Let us know if you have questions.  Thank you. 
 
Sharon Salem, Administrative Secretary 
City of Green, Finance Department 
PH:  330-896-6603 
FX:  330-896-6606 
 
 


